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1. Security Council rosolutioo 787 (1992) wax pubxirhed in tbs Turkisb 
Official of 2 June lQQ2 whereupoo it w&s put into force. 

2. The import into Turkey of e.axy product originating in the Federal Republic 
of Pugoslmda I6arhirr a.nd #oneenmgrof ie not permitted. Any non-Turkish road 
transport iSbicle carrying product8 originating in t&e %l49sal Republic of 
Iugoslavia (Serbia and Wontenegro~ and loaded after 30 Xay 1992 will aot be 
ptmmittsd to mter Turkey. Turkirh road transport vehiclen, in such cases, 
will enter Turkey but theis consignment will be kapt under customs control. 

3. Any product sriqfnatikq fa the Pcdsrti Republic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and 
Wntanegre) ;.llrd exported therefrom will not be loaded or u&oadsd in Turkish 
ports whetbe: for traanrhipment purpoms or nut. 

4. AIP l sparts fraan Turkey to ?he Fe&rail Republic of Yugoalsvia (Serbia and 
rnntcsnmqro) ahal* 2.s aubf~ct to govsramat pamiissioln. ‘&port permissfoo 
r&U be graatrd ormPy for those supplier fntended for medical purposes and 
fcmdstuffa, notiffed to the Security.Cou.acil Committee eotabliehed by 
rO#lQlUtiO~ ?ti (iiigl)a 

5. AU traaofmr of fun& to and from persons or inntitutioas isz thm fedural 
Republic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and Montwegro) have bean owpeuded, srcospt 
paymntsr for medical or hwnasitariaa purposes end foodstuff+, Which shall he 
remitted upon acquiring penaiorion of the Ceatral Bunk of ths Republic of 
Turkey. All funda and resources duo to persom or iratitutfom in the Federal 
Rcpublfc sf Yugcmlavia (5erbfa and b%ontenegro') ia accordance with 
fntrroational agraemeata and contracts shall be blocked in M actxe.mt of the 
Central Bank of the Repblic of Tuttayl 

6. Umtliog, t&e-off or overflight permisaioa shall not be grantsi to ray 
aircraft dsatdaed to th@ Federal Bepublic of YugoslavSa (Serbia and 
)bateaegro) or origiaatfng there, witi the exception of flights carsying 
hmanitarian aid, medical aupyliar or foodatuffs, #qptcmad bg the Security 
council Committee ortebllished by sesolutian 724 (1991). 

7. Participatioa in cyortf~ evez;ta in Turkey of pe~roao or jraups 
reproscutPag L& Pm&ma1 Republic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and M~~%tenegso) has 
beaa ou;prpmaded, 

8. Scientific and kchaical cooperation aad cultural exchanger and viaits 
ktueen Turkey and the FedmA Papublic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and Mcaatenqro) 
have been mapended. 


